
New
Announcement
for Liberian
People

On June 28, 2024, the main
government add the time
up for the Deferred
Enforced Departure for
Liberian people.



It mean that in 24 month time,
they will not send qualify Liberian
people back to their country and
they will still be able to work in
America. 

You can qualify if you: 

Been living in America from May 20, 2017,

OR

you putting in for green card or you
finish putting in for green card through
the Liberian Refugee Immigration
Fairness (LRIF) program. 



Putting in for Work Paper
 The American Government adding the

time up now-now for Category A-11 work
paper and the finishing time will be 2020-
2024. This work paper dem already in use
until June 30, 2026.

You can continue to work without
putting in for new work paper.

You can only put in for new work paper if
you want get new card. 



If you want know more about
how you can protect yourself
from cheating immigration
law, go:
www.nyc.gov/immigrationfraud 

Get help about the law by
calling the MOIA Immigration
Legal Support Hotline 

1-800-354-0365
Monday to Friday, 9AM to 6PM

We encourage you to talk thing dem about
immigration only to lawyer that get paper
or somebody from DOJ that qualify.



       Remember:
Only lawyer that get paper or somebody from DOJ
that qualify can put in for paper for you.
·Government worker who can signed legal paper but
they not lawyer that get paper will not be qualify to fill
the form dem or put in for them for you. And also,
they not able to control you to do it. 

BE CAREFUL ABOUT LEGAL
IMMIGRATION LIES AND
CROOKY PEOPLE

How to get work paper or visa quick-quick
Telling you that everything will be alright and nothing bad will
happen. 
Telling you that they friendly with big-big people inside the
immigration.

Immigration law full of plenty thing. Be
careful about legal immigration lies and
crooky worker dem who will fool you and lie
to you about things like:


